
SoCoPeppers Golf Club 

Individual Medal Play (Net) at Windsor Golf Club 

Saturday July 18, 2020 

 

10:00 
  

John Glennon 15 Ride 
Bryon Kataoka 9 Ride w/ Josh if OK w/ course 
Josh Kataoka 31 Ride w/ Bryon if OK w/ course 
10:10 

  

Mark Malchow 11 Walk 
Chad Smith NH Walk 
Tony Schapero 21 Walk 
10:20 

  

Mike Kohl 17 Walk 
Joe Kraynik 8 Walk 
Chris Caffo 10 Walk 
Chris Cox 6 Walk 
10:30 

  

Bruce Bender 10 Walk - clubs w/ Olivia 
Olivia Bender 17 Ride 
Mick Beeson 27 Ride 
   

  
I think by now we are all used to wearing masks and social distancing, so I am not going to go into detail 
here.  Suffice it to say, be prepared for the usual things you do when going grocery shopping.  There is 
more info on Windsor’s website if you want to know about rest rooms, food and drink. 
  
The driving range will be open at reduced capacity.  The putting green will be open.  The pro at Windsor 
asks that you do not get to the course more than 40 minutes before your tee time.  
  
Men will play the WHITE tees.  Woman will play the RED tees.  The new course handicap calculation 
takes into account the course rating differences.  No further adjustment is necessary. 
  
The pro at Windsor says there should not be any doubts if a ball is holed on not.  Joe Kraynik provided 
this description of the ball retrieval system in use. 
  

The no touch ball retrieval system Windsor has is the best around. It is a concaved disc that sits 
at the bottom of the hole and is attached to a wire that has a candy cane loop at the top. The wire 
is attached to the stick with a couple of bolt on guides so all you have to do is use the top of the 
putter to lift it up by the loop and the ball rolls out once it’s lifted up. 

  
We will do the ‘Closest To’ on all Par 3 holes without the tape measures and the signs we normally 
use.  There will be a bright orange tee marking the closest ball in the first group.  If none of us hits the 
green I will lay the tee next to the hole.  Each subsequent group can move the tee as needed.  People 
who hit the green should remember about where their shot ended up.  An example description would be 
‘about 20 feet short and a bit to the right of the cup’.  If none of the players in the last group are the 
winner, they can describe in a similar way where the orange tee was.  
  



I will not have scorecards made up beforehand.  Each group should keep their own scorecard; ideally at 
least 2 so they can compare after the round as usual.  A player is responsible for the hole-by-hole scores, 
not the addition.  To limit how much the scorecards are handled we will forego the usual initialing.  The 
Rules Committee is John Glennon, Mick Beeson and Mike Kohl. If you have a question about a possible 
rules situation or issue, please talk to one of the committee members before turning your scorecard in.  
  
I will be outside on the back patio of Charlie’s after the round.  I have asked them to set up an area for 
about a dozen people. If no one in your group is coming over, take a picture of the scorecard and text it to 
me at 415-246-0326.   
  
 


